April 30, 2019
Dear Maritime Partner,

On behalf of co-sponsor Admiral José Luis Villan and myself, it is an honor to invite you to
the Eighteenth U.S. Naval War College Regional Alumni Symposium. The Symposium will be
held in Buenos Aires, Argentina from August 26-29, 2019,

This Regional Symposium will focus on strengthening global maritime partnerships and
examine relative topics to the region. A number of U.S. and International Flag Officers are
expected to attend, including Commander, U.S. FOURTH Fleet and several alumni commanding
regional navies. Partners like you and our esteemed alumni bring great credit to the College and
significantly contribute to events like this.

Additional information on the Symposium, including a draft schedule, conference logistics,
and registration may be accessed at: https://usnwc.edu/RAS-18. Further questions regarding the
Symposium should be addressed to Mr. Darian Rivera, Event Planning Specialist at: +001-401-
841-7486 or via e-mail at: darian.rivera@usnwec.edu.

We look forward to seeing you in Buenos Aires this August!

Enclosure: (1) Recent U.S. Naval War College graduates.



